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January 26, 2020 

San Francisco City and County Board of Supervisors 
Attn: Supervisor Shamann Walton, President 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Re: Support for Approval of 1450 Owens Street 

Dear Supervisors: 

The Potrero Boosters Neighborhood Association (the “Boosters”) is pleased to write 
this letter in support for the life sciences project at 1450 Owens Street (the “Project”). 
We believe that the Project demonstrates a level of architectural excellence generally 
lacking in Mission Bay, providing needed space for life sciences while remaining 
sensitive to its setting.  

Alexandria Real Estate Equities (“Alexandria”) reached out to our neighborhood 
early in the process of designing the Project, meeting with neighbors, the Boosters’ 
Development Committee and our general membership. Throughout the process, 
Alexandria considered how the building would be experienced from multiple 
vantages, whether from Potrero Hill or the Project’s adjacent park, and 
accommodated our concerns while still achieving the Project’s programmatic goals.  

Our membership’s endorsement of the Project reflects our appreciation for the 
efforts made in the design process. We humbly request that the Board of Supervisors 
approve the Project.  

Sincerely, 

 

J.R. Eppler 
President 

 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Potrero Boosters Support of 1450 Owens Street
Date: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 2:25:16 PM
Attachments: 1450 Owens Letter (Board).pdf

From: J.R. Eppler <jreppler1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 11:25 AM
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS) <shamann.walton@sfgov.org>; ChanStaff (BOS) <chanstaff@sfgov.org>;
Stefani, Catherine (BOS) <catherine.stefani@sfgov.org>; Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
<aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>; Mar, Gordon (BOS) <gordon.mar@sfgov.org>; Preston, Dean (BOS)
<dean.preston@sfgov.org>; Haney, Matt (BOS) <matt.haney@sfgov.org>; MelgarStaff (BOS)
<melgarstaff@sfgov.org>; MandelmanStaff, [BOS] <mandelmanstaff@sfgov.org>; Ronen, Hillary
<hillary.ronen@sfgov.org>
Cc: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>; Terezia Nemeth
<tnemeth@are.com>; Alison Heath <alisonheath@sbcglobal.net>; J.R. Eppler
<President@potreroboosters.org>
Subject: Potrero Boosters Support of 1450 Owens Street
 

 

Dear Supervisors: 
 
Please find attached a letter on behalf of the Potrero Boosters Neighborhood Association endorsing
the project proposed at 1450 Owens Street. 
 
Best regards, 
J.R. Eppler
President
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